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Recommendation 

Recommendation (No Action)  

The Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) recommends that the Public Service Commission of 

Utah (“Commission”) take no action at this time. The Division and the Utah Fire Marshal’s 

office are in discussions regarding this matter; it is possible that the results of these discussions 

will obviate the need for any further Commission involvement. The Division will file a 

recommendation when talks with the Fire Marshal’s office have concluded. 

 

Cc:   Coy D. Porter, Utah State Fire Marshal 

 Kelly Mendenhall, Dominion Energy 

 Jenniffer Nelson Clark, Dominion Energy 

 

  

To: Public Service Commission of Utah 

From:  Utah Division of Public Utilities  

  Chris Parker, Director 

   Artie Powell, Manager 

  David Williams, Utility Analyst 

Date: January 15, 2019 

Re: No Action Required, Natural Gas Expansion, Docket No. 18-999-02 
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